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Minor corrective works at Billy Mill junction: Wednesday 3 October  
 

Some minor corrective works are due to be carried out at the Billy Mill junction next 
Wednesday, 3 October. 
 
The construction team need to correct a small defect in the road surface on the slip road 
from Regent Terrace onto the westbound Coast Road; on the same evening they will also 
carry out some minor repairs to the eastbound Coast Road carriageway at the bus stop 
close to the My Shanghai restaurant.  
 
The work near to My Shanghai will see the nearside lane of the eastbound Coast Road 
closed temporarily from around 11pm on the approach to Billy Mill. Drivers wishing to access 
Lynn Road will be able to make a safe left turn from the middle lane during the lane closure. 
The bus stop here will remain unaffected. 
 
The Regent Terrace/Coast Road slip road will be closed from around 12 midnight on 3 
October, after the last 308 and 306 buses. The nearside lane on Regent Terrace will be 
closed for a short distance, with vehicles able to use the offside lane to approach the traffic 
signals. Drivers will be able to turn left, turn right and go straight ahead to Lynn Road from 
this lane until the work is finished. 
 
There will be a small amount of road planing needed on the slip road – but this is expected 
to last for a very short time and will be done as close to midnight as possible. Road planing 
is noisy so there will be some local disturbance whilst this is carried out.  
 
Resurfacing work is quieter, but there will still be some noise from, for example, the alarms 
of reversing construction vehicles. The construction team will work in a considerate manner 
throughout. 
 
For queries about North Tyneside Council’s Coast Road Improvement Scheme, please 
email: roads@northtyneside.gov.uk or Tel: (0191) 643 6500. 
 
Unsubscribe: To unsubscribe from this service, please email:  roads@northtyneside.gov.uk 
and  put ‘Coast Road unsubscribe’ in the subject line. 
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